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Keri O'Brien

From: Bart Smith <bart@smithhawks.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 1:50 PM
To: Bart Smith
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Cruise Ship Turbidity and Benthic Resources in Key West
Attachments: Summary of Precht Opinions (00277175xDBB48).PDF; photos-002.pdf

Dear Mayor, Commissioners, City Manager, and Staff, 
  
As Pier B. Development Corp. previously indicated, please find attached Mr. William Precht’s environmental
report regarding Cruise Ship Turbidity and Benthic Resources in Key West as a follow up to his previous
submissions to the Commission on April 5, 2022.  Due to the short notice, Mr. Precht was unable to attend 
tonight’s commission meeting as he is in the Caribbean doing coral restoration.   
  
Attached is the summary that Mr. Precht has prepared, and accurately reflects his opinions, after two years
research, establishing that cruise ship turbidity has no harmful effect on barrier reefs, patch reefs or coral and
other benthic resources in the ship channel, Key West Harbor, at Pier B or other cruise ship docks.   
  
Regards, 
  
BARTON W. SMITH, ESQ. 
  

S M I T H / H A W K S 
                    ATTORNEYS AT LAW 
138 SIMONTON STREET, KEY WEST, FLORIDA  33040  U.S.A.  
TEL. 305‐296‐7227   FAX. 305‐296‐8448   WEB. SMITHHAWKS.COM 
  
* Please copy Brandi Green, Brandi@SmithHawks.com, on all correspondence.  
  
  
 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Please note: This law firm may 
be deemed a "debt collector" under the Fair Debt Collection Practices Act. Any and all information obtained during and from 
communications may be used for the purpose of collecting debt. 
Tax Advice Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you that any U.S. 
federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not 
intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) 
promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed herein. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; 
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 

  CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  


